



	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>GH to explore grant options including EHDC new round of community grants using deprivation area argument (improved flooring = more usage); Stansted trust and community funds; Veolia for flooring, car park.</li> <li>Agreed that fund-raising activities will be needed, for example a quiz, Christmas Fayre etc. to provide matched funding</li> </ul>	<b>GH/RB</b>  <b>All</b>
<b>6.</b>	<b>Any Other Business</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li><b>Play scheme:</b> poster discussed; RB would like to see town parents given booking opportunity from 1 to 30 June rather than only from 13 June.</li> <li><b>Flooring quote:</b> only one so far received; £9000 downstairs; £3250 upstairs. SD will chase up two other potential local suppliers who haven't responded.</li> <li><b>Broadband:</b> AB mentioned government grants; will check current speed with JS/LD and funding opportunities.</li> <li><b>User surveys:</b> agreed that we should use Survey Monkey and/or interviews (e.g. High Wych pre-Nursery) to get feedback from hirers. DR will discuss what additional facilities young people would like with Town School Council in June</li> </ul>	<b>RB/LD</b>  <b>SD/LD</b>  <b>AB/LD/JS</b>  <b>AB/RB/JS/DR</b>
<b>7.</b>	<b>Dates of Next Meetings (all at Bullfields at 1930)</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Tuesday 3 July (AGM) at 1900, followed by AGM at 1930. DR to ask committee members if they are willing to stand again; council members will be confirmed at STC Annual Meeting on 21 May.</li> <li>Agreed that we should publicise the AGM more actively with posters and that we should try to include more younger members on the committee or as associate members and involve PCSOs (via reports at least) if possible.</li> <li>DR to explore links with Leventhorpe (Head Boy/Girl, student voice representatives etc.); other youth groups?</li> </ul>	<b>DR/All</b>    <b>RB/All</b>    <b>DR</b>

SIGNED: \_\_\_\_\_ (RUTH BUCKMASTER)

DATE: \_\_\_\_\_ 2018